
Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031        gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Rev. Rosemary Carter
9560 9843      rosemary.carter@internode.on.net

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167       madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342   alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
 baclear@bigpond.com

27 JANUARY 2013

SUNDAY JANUARY 27 Epiphany 3TODAY

8.00am 
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm  

Combined Service   Rev Greg Fry
     Rev Rosemary Carter

Nehemiah 8:1-3, 5-6, 8-10; Psalm 19; 1 Corinthians 12:12-31a; Luke 4:14-21

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 3 Epiphany 4

Jeremiah 4:1-10; Psalm 71:1-6; 1 Corinthians 13:1-13; Luke 4:21-30

Today’s 10am service is being recorded

10.00am

Contemplative - Communion  Rev Rosemary Carter
Interactive - Communion  Rev Greg Fry
Traditional    Rev Rosemary Carter
Family Worship    Rev Greg Fry / Belinda Clear

Pancake Day - Tuesday 12 February
We will be selling pancakes at lunchtime. $2 each (FREE tea and coffee). If you are 
available to help or want more details. Enquiries: Jan Clear 9803 6830.

Seniors Service - Sunday 10 February
The first Seniors Service for 2013 will be held on Sunday 10 February at 2.30pm. 
The service will be led by Alison Clarkson and Alanee Hearnshaw. There will be 
afternoon tea served after the service.

CAE Book Group - Wednesday 6 February
The CAE Book Group will meet at 8pm at the home of Glenice Peard, 25 
Nottingham Street, Glen Waverley. Phone: 9802 5496.

UCAF - Tuesday 5 February
The first meeting of the year for UCAF will commence with morning tea at 10am 
as usual and meeting at 10.30am in Room 1.  The speaker will be Sheridan Carroll 
from EW Tipping Association.  Sheridan will speak about Brain Acquired Injury.  
Also remember subscriptions are due.  Enquiries: Diana Coles 9874 6457.

Club 2013 - Sunday 3 February
Club 2013 luncheon will be held next week.  If you dine alone, please come and 
join with us after the 11am service.

Mens Fellowship - Tuesday 5 February
Meeting at 2pm in Room 1.  The speaker will be Rev Bill Morgan who will be 
speaking about “Vanuatu Revisited”.  Enquiries: Malcolm Chamberlain 9764 0975.



Today’s Flowers in the church
Today’s flowers are from the Coles family in loving memory of Michael who 
passed away twelve months ago on the 25th January, 2012.

Arranged by: Gael O’Brien.

What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 28 January          Public Holiday - Office Closed                    
8.00      pm       Badminton                       H  Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 29 January
11.00      am       UCAF Exec Meeting           V Enq: Diana Coles 9874 6457

Wednesday 30 January
1.30        pm       Pastoral Team Meeting      V Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820

Thursday 31 January
8.00      pm       Badminton / Table Tennis   H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Friday 1 February
9.30 am Lectionary Group      R2 Enq: Office 9560 3580
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group      F Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144

Saturday 2 February
1.00  pm Social Tennis       O Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Used Book Sale
As part of the Church fundraising for 2013, we will be again holding a used book 
sale  at the Church on  Saturday March 2. We need your donations of books to 
ensure that we are able to repeat last year's success. For further information 
please contact Sue Morgan.

To promote the Used Book Sale in the community it is proposed to do a letterbox 
drop of leaflets. Therefore we require 20 people who enjoy walking and/or driving 
to deliver leaflets, after 17 February.

Any assistance, great or small, will be very much appreciated. Names can be 
added to the list on the office counter, or given to Ian McMillan 9803 1813.

Rosters
Now is the time to collect your Roster from the letter rack.  If you assist with 
Cleaning, Morning Tea, Flowers, The Hub or as a Door Steward please pick up 
your roster from the letter rack. 

Lent 2013
Although it sounds scary, the beginning of Lent is not that far away. Ash 
Wednesday (13 February) there will be a service at 7.30pm, led by Rev Rosemary 
Carter.
We are planning to run a Lenten Study series again this year and there will be 
opportunities for personal and group study. If you are interested in hosting a 
study at your house or interested in leading a study group, please contact the 
Church Office or a member of the Ministry Team.

Farewell to Rosemary - Sunday 17 February
Following Rosemary’s last service with us there will be time to say thank you to 
Rosemary. This will be followed by a light luncheon in the hall. Sandwiches will 
be provided, but we ask that those attending bring a plate of sweets (slices, cake, 
fruit) to share.

It is appropriate that we acknowledge Rosemary’s time with us with a gift, and 
we ask that if you wish to contribute towards this gift, please see Faye Wagon, 
John Hurst, or leave your contribution at the Church Office.

Group Trip to Timor
Meagan Lowe and Ame Pocklington are returning to Baguia, East Timor this 
February. A focus of this trip will be to investigate further the funding of health 
care, educational resources and continuation of Tanks for Timor/water/sanitation 
projects. If you would like further information on their activities or how you 
might support them (in prayer or material ways), please make contact with them 
before Sunday 3 February. There will be a retiring offering to support their work 
on Sunday 3 February. We wish them well for their trip and look forward to 
supporting these ventures in 2013.

Extra-ordinary Combined Meeting
If you were unable to attend the meeting on Wednesday 23 January, you are able 
to find out what happened by reading the minutes.  These are available on the 
wiki at http://wiki.gwuc.org.au/gwuc/CouncilMinutes20130123. If you have difficulty 
accessing the wiki the office would be happy to print you a copy of the minutes.

http://wiki.gwuc.org.au/gwuc/CouncilMinutes20130123
http://wiki.gwuc.org.au/gwuc/CouncilMinutes20130123

